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CUPE NEWFOUNDLAND & LABRADOR SCHOLARSHIP 

 
CUPE Newfoundland & Labrador is offering one $1200.00 scholarship to Local Unions who wish to send 
a member to the 2023 Atlantic Region Weeklong School.  This scholarship is offered to Locals with a small 
membership who would not normally send a participant due to costs involved in sending a Brother or Sister 
to the Summer school.  To be eligible, Locals must be affiliated with CUPE Newfoundland & Labrador 
and cannot be past recipients.  

Letters of application for the CUPE Newfoundland & Labrador Scholarship should be submitted through your 
Local Union Executive, no later than May 26, 2023 and forwarded to: 

 
Michelle Cohen 

Union Development Representative 
CUPE Atlantic Regional Office 

271 Brownlow Avenue 
Dartmouth, NS   B3B 1W6 

mcohen@cupe.ca  
 

PLEASE NOTE any additional expenses incurred above the scholarship amount 
 will be the responsibility of the individual and/or their Local Union. 

& 
Applicants of the above-noted scholarship will be notified 

 two (2) weeks prior to the 2023 Atlantic Region Weeklong School. 
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